
 
 

08 December 2022 

 

Department of Planning and Environment  
4 Parramatta Square,  
12 Darcy Street,  
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
 

Notification of Review of Strategies, Plans and Programs 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

To the Planning Secretary  

In accordance with Condition A35 (d), Multiplex Constructions are undertaking a review of our 

Strategies, Plans and Programs in response to the following Modifications approved for the John 

Hunter Health and Innovation Precinct Project SSD-9351535 located on Lookout Road, New 

Lambton Heights.  

 

Application Number Determination Date Modification Description 

SSD-9351535-Mod-1 31 August 2022 Rearrangement of Detention Basin, Carpark 4 
Redesign and Southern Carpark Bridge Redesign 

SSD-9351535-Mod-2 13 October 2022 Vegetation clearing 

 

Where amendments are required to be made to existing strategies, plans and programs these will 

be updated and, where required, issued to the Department.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Steve Russell  
Sen. Project Engineer  
Multiplex Constructions  


